Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Environmental Health
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Health received Petitions for Waiver of subsection 64E-3.004(2), F.A.C., from the following persons on the below date(s) who desire to obtain a temporary certificate to practice as a Basic X-Ray Machine Operator:

August 25, 2006:

Barbara Renae Thomas

August 30, 2006:

Thelma F. Aneiros

Petitioners request a waiver because the rule indicates that an applicant who has failed the radiologic technology certification examination for a Basic X-Ray Machine Operator may not qualify for a temporary certification to practice under the direct supervision of a licensed practitioner.

Comments on these Petitions should be filed with: Elizabeth B. Hines, Executive Director, Certification Unit of EMT/Paramedic and Radiologic Technology, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C-85, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3285.
